
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets New Generation Movement Chairman, Shaswar Abdulwahid

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, visited the headquarters of the New

Generation Movement and met Mr. Shaswar Abdulwahid, the head of the movement, and several of

its leaders on 12/5/2023, and this was the conclusion of our visit to Kurdistan Region.


